

900 SW Jackson Street Topeka, KS 66612

Water Office Tracy Streeter, Director Sam Brownback, Governor

For Immediate Release: March 4, 2016

For More Information: Katie Patterson-Ingels 785.296.3185, katie.ingels@kwo.ks.gov www.kwo.org

Phone: (785)-296-3185

Fax: (785)-296-0878 www.kwo.org

Equus-Walnut Regional Advisory Committee to Meet in Newton

March 11, 9 a.m. at the Harvey County Health Department

The Kansas Water Office's (KWO) Equus-Walnut Regional Advisory Committee (RAC) will hold a meeting to discuss current water issues affecting the basin as well as the state.

The meeting will be held Friday, March 11 at 9 a.m. in the Harvey County Health Department, 2nd Floor Conference Room, 215 South Pine Street, Newton, Kansas. The main focus of the meeting will be action plan development and accompanying information for the Equus-Walnut regional water supply goals.

The agenda and meeting materials will be available at www.kwo.org or you may request copies by calling (785) 296-3185 or toll-free at (888) KAN-WATER (526-9283).

If accommodations are needed for a person with disabilities, please notify the Kansas Water Office at 900 SW Jackson Street, Suite 404, Topeka, KS 66611-1249 or call (785) 296-3185 at least five working days prior to the meeting.

Note to Editor: The Americans with Disabilities Act, (42 U.S.C. 12101) requires the Kansas Water Office to print the reasonable accommodations messages.

###

As the state's water office, KWO conducts water planning, policy coordination and water marketing as well as facilitates public input throughout the state.

The agency prepares the KANSAS WATER PLAN, a plan for water resources development, management and conservation. KWO also reviews all water laws and makes recommendations to the Governor and Legislature for needed legislation.